NOTICE OF ELECTED OFFICERS
of
The Royal Prince Alfred Yacht Club

Following the Annual General Meeting held on 23 July 2019
the Elected Officers for 2019/20 are:

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Commodore Michael Lockley
Vice Commodore Ron Palmer
Director Lauren Crossman
Director Murray Glase
Director Simon Grosser
Director James Mayjor

REAR COMMODORES

Rear Commodore Yacht Racing Allen Stormon
Rear Commodore Membership Liz de Soyres
‘Rear Commodore Centreboard David Taylor
Rear Commodore Cruising Leon Wilson
Rear Commodore Activities Julia Hornsby

Craig Evans
Secretary & General Manager



